
ALL HANDS ON DECK AT CAPENHURST CE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 
On Saturday 28th September parents & families of pupils and staff members of Capenhurst 
CE Primary School joined forces in sprucing up their outdoor space in preparation for 
upcoming Open Days at school. For 2 hours everyone worked together weeding, planting, 
pruning, painting and tidying with the end results looking stunning. Cakes, sandwiches and 
biscuits made sure that everyone was full of energy and the welcome arrival of the sunshine 
added to the happy atmosphere during the morning.  Capenhurst CE Primary School is 
opening its doors to prospective parents on Monday 7th Oct between 1.15 and 2.15pm and 
again on Thursday 7th Nov between 9.15 and 10.15am – come along to see what 
Capenhurst Primary School and its staff can offer your child. 
 

 
Families hard at work!! 

 
 


